Northern Gateway
Public Schools

Fox Creek
School Closure

All Schools Closed to Students - As per direction from Alberta’s Chief Medical
Officer of Health, all Northern Gateway Public schools are closed to students
indefinitely effective immediately. Students are expected to stay home.

Fox Creek School teachers and staff will still be expected to work, and student
progression will be a top priority for all. In the coming days, we will work on the
details of what learning looks like for our students. We will communicate this plan
to parents as details become more clear.

We understand that this will have a profound impact on families. Thank you for
your patience and understanding as we all contribute to flattening the curve of
outbreak and keeping Albertans as safe as possible. As Minister LaGrange said, we
indeed are all in this together.

Our Division and school Website will be posting the most up to date information:
Division website news blog https://bit.ly/2w5k5iz

Visit: Alberta Education’s website

://www.learnalberta.ca/content/mychildslearning/ to support their learning at this
time.
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